Marin Township Board
Special Meeting
May 5, 2020

The Martin Township Special Board meeting was called to order at 1:00 p.m. at the
Township Hall.

Tiemeyer, Leep, Sipple and Smit, present, Schipper absent.
New Business —

Change Order for FCC — Motion made by Leep, supported by Sipple, to
approve the change order presented by FCC in the amount of $6,743.52 for an additional
sidewalk to be poured and asphalt paving to extend for more parking along the backside.
Motion carried unanimously.

Gravel Bid — Motion made by Leep, supported by Tiemeyer, to approve the only
gravel bid presented by the Allegan County Road Commission, in the amount of
$135,459. Motion carried unanimously.

Cemetery Survey work — Motion made by Smit, supported by Tiemeyer, to
approve Jonker Survey Co. to proceed with plot layouts for the new part of Old East and
to the west side of the driveway where there are no graves currently. Motion carried
unanimously.

Hall Rental — Tiemeyer met with the contact for the radio testing organization to
discuss the use of Martin Township Hall as a radio testing site, the last Saturday of every
odd month. For the most part that won’t be a problem but if there is a time that the hall be
not be able to be in use Tiemeyer will communicate that.

Other Business —

Smit discussed with Board that the Sexton had reached out and stated that the
Cemeteries could both use a load of topsoil to fix around foundations and other repairs
around. Leep will discuss with Sexton of where to put the loads of topsail, etc.

Special Board meeting closed at 1:35 p.m.
Respectfully submitted,
K aw

Rachelle Smit
Martin Township Clerk



